Britto, John

From: Nabeel Jafferali <nabeel@jafferali>

Sent: Tuesday, February (4, 2014 3:51 PM c iiq

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca COMMUNEGATK)N

Subject: OP.13.013 and Z.13.036 e 2 4,
CWPPH)- FCIo ¢

Hello. ITEM - é.

I am writing in support of the application put forward by the ISIJ of Toronto. I think the proposed development
is good for the people of the City of Vaughan. I urge Council to approve the application as proposed.

Thank you.

Nabeel Jafferali




